
   

 

The Gabriola Healthcare 

Foundation and the Gabriola 

Medical Clinic are pleased to 

report that medical Residents will 

soon be coming to Gabriola! So 

far, three Residents have signed 

up to do placements at the Clinic in 

2023/24, and we hope more will 

follow. 

 

  

  

  

 

Residents are fully trained doctors 

(MD’s) who are doing their two 

year training (residency) in family 

medicine, and the Gabriola 

Medical Clinic is one of the 

locations they can choose. Drs 

Thorne and Cusack are part of the 

UBC Family Medicine training 

program and will be preceptors to 

the new MDs who have chosen to 

specialize in family medicine. 
  

The Foundation and the Gabriola Medical Clinic recently teamed up and 

hosted 12 Residents from UBC’s Postgraduate Family Practice Residency 

Program in Nanaimo. The group toured the Clinic and saw some of 

Gabriola’s hot spots including Twin Beaches, the Commons, and Drumbeg, 

and stayed for a social hosted by the Foundation. BC Ferries provided travel 

vouchers. 



The Foundation is pleased to be collaborating with the Clinic to introduce 

these doctors who want to make a career in family medicine to our 

community, and to the lifestyle we all enjoy. We hope in building a 

relationship early in their careers that some may choose to live, work, and 

build a life here on Gabriola. 
  

 
Help us improve access to primary care – donate today! 

  

 

 

Gabriola Health Care Foundation 

PO Box 295, Gabriola, BC V0R 

1X0 Canada 
 

     

 

You received this email because you 

signed up when you became a member 

of the Gabriola Health Care Foundation, 

and we are glad that you did! 
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